
FOI 0176_2024 Response 

1. Do you have crisis houses and what is the criteria to utilise them 

There is an ongoing procurement process to replace the Crisis House which closed last 
year September. 

The new provision will be called a Recovery House- an engagement day has been held 
but the process is still ongoing. 

2. Do you provide accommodation for clients who require somewhere to stay short term? 

We have a respite provision but this is more focused on step down rather than crisis, and 
they are for a limited period. 

3. How many clients were in a crisis as a result of bereavement from suicide in the last 
year?  

The Trust is unable to provide a response to this query. 

Although we can identify a crisis referral, we are unable to identify if they were due to 
bereavement from suicide. 

Obtaining this data will require the Trust to carry out an exhaustive manual search of a 
large cohort of records, exceeding the threshold to complete the task. 

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 to deny this aspect of your request.   

4. Do you know of any residential places at the moment where people in a crisis can live 
or stay for a short period? 

No 

5. Of the other services you offer, did any clients require somewhere to stay short term 
and how many of those were in a crisis. Do you know what support they got or 
whether they stayed with someone they knew? 

The Trust is unable to provide a response to this query. 
 

This is because obtaining this data will require the Trust to carry out an exhaustive 
manual search of a large cohort of records, exceeding the threshold to complete the 
task. 

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 to deny this aspect of your request.   

 


